17 November 2015

el Notice

Colleagues on Refresher/Orientation program
are to kindly note that they will be required to
undertake evaluation work for courses they are
teaching, particularly the AECC of CBCS, in
the College.

They are also reminded that they will have to
seek exemption if necessary, from the
competent authority of the University, in case
they are not available for central evaluation,
with information to the College, as per past
practice.
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